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MEMORANDUM 
To:  All Big Six Towers Shareholders 

From: Management  

Date: April 29, 2024 

Re:  Power Plant - Engine #6 Testing  

 

Management would like to advise everyone that Engine #6 
online testing will occur on Tuesday, April 30th, 2024, at 
approximately 10:30 AM. During the beginning stages of the 
testing period, Big Six Towers could potentially experience 
a minor power interruption. We don't anticipate any 
significant disruption during the testing period, but we 
want all shareholders to be aware. 

We thank you all for your cooperation and continued 
patience as we work through getting Engine #6 up and 
running. 
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